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Georgia Statewide Contract No. 99999-SPD-T20120501-0004 
RECOMMENDATION FORM 

 
User Department’s Recommendation 

 
 

Recommended Firm:  Carousel Industries 
 
 

User Department:  Innovation and Technology 
 
 

APPROVE (Please circle one): YES NO 

Name of Fund: CIP 

Contract Award Amount: $524,781.65 
 
 

Justification: 
 
The purpose of this program is to upgrade our existing Avaya telephone system to support the 
311/Calabrio implementation. The Calabrio system is not compatible with the Avaya system version 
currently in production. The current Avaya system version is obsolete. Procurement is with Carousel 
Industries utilizing the Georgia Statewide Contract number 99999-SPD-T20120501-0004. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Signed by: John A Matelski  
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